
 

 

  
  
  
  

Office of the Chief Counsel 800 Independence Ave., S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20591 

 
October 15, 2024 
 
Peter Bunce 
General Aviation Manufacturers Association 
1400 K Street NW, Suite 801 
Washington, DC 20005-2485 
 
Michael Busch 
Savvy Aviation, Inc.  
30 N. Gould Street, Suite 7491 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
 
Brett Levanto 
Aeronautical Repair Station Association 
121 North Henry Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314-2903 
 
Dear Mr. Bunce, Mr. Busch and Mr. Levanto: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the FAA is issuing a stay of the Legal Interpretation of 14 
CFR § 43.3(d) dated September 3, 2024, while the Agency reviews its policies and 
regulatory options. This stay does not represent a conclusion on the contents of that 
interpretation and will be effective until such time as the Agency issues new or 
supplemental guidance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Laura Megan-Posch 
Assistant Chief Counsel for Regulations, AGC-200 
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